

Dear praying friends.

We are excited to report to you on what God has been doing in our life and ministry. We have had several new supporters to partner with us. Our travels have taken us to meetings in FL, GA, TN, NC, SC, and VA. We have thoroughly enjoyed these meetings and have been greatly encouraged through the preaching and fellowship.

As always, God has allowed opportunities to break out my tools and help fix vehicles along the way. It's always a blessing to help those that are serving the Lord, or use my skills as an icebreaker to witness to lost people we encounter on our travels. As we were fueling up at a gas station in South Carolina, I presented a gospel tract I had written called "This is my Story" to a young man. It opened up the door to witness to him. He was ripe and ready. He said," This makes sense! I believe this is the truth." He repented and trusted the Gospel right there at the pump! The Lord gave us the idea to get the children involved in Gospel outreach by allowing them to "duck" jeeps as we travel along with leaving a "This is my Story" Gospel tract with the "Jesus Loves You" ducks. The boys have immensely enjoyed this and have had great responses from the jeep community. The jeep drivers are always so tickled to see these young boys giving them a duck and a Gospel tract that most of them immediately start reading them upon receiving it.

We have been blessed to take part in two Macedonia World Baptist Missions "Reach the World" youth conferences and are looking forward to helping with another one in April at the MWBM home office. We are always happy to take part in challenging young people to consider missions. If we don't reach them, then the world will.

In our last letter we mentioned that we were praying for a van to use for our travels. God answered that prayer by a church allowing us to borrow a van. We will need to return it by May. We are praying on what to do after this time comes. Thank you for praying for Elijah; please continue to pray for him regarding his salvation.

Thank you all for your continued prayers and support. You all make it possible for us to do what God has called us to do

In His Service. Caleb Hewett and Family Galatians 6:2



Support Address:

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706-654-2818

Sending Church:

Faith Baptist Church P.O. Box 132 Harriman, TN 37748 Pastor Tim Giddens Ph.423-363-0306

Contact information:

Caleb and Deanna Hewett P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30157 770-710-1456 calebhewett@mwbm.org



